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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment.

Our family has been visiting Big Sky for the past 20 years and has had a residence there since 2008.

We would like to express our support for the proposed land exchange. We feel it helps manage the recreational
resource while also meeting conservation objectives. It is an inspiring collaboration of local landowners,
conservation and recreational interests and the Forest Service.

Please count us as strongly in favor...

Jon Hemingway



